
ABATE Oahe Chapter 
September 10, 2022 
 
Call to Order: 6:50 p.m. 
 
Members Present: 20 
 
Pledge of Allegiance led by: Roman 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
 
Treasurer: July/August 2022 report of all accounts for balances, debits, and credits was given by Bill 
Motion to accept Treasurer’s report: Marcia 
2nd: Roman 
Motion: Carried 
 
Secretary 
Sarah submitted the chapter’s application for a Christmas Tree at the Capitol; still waiting to hear if we 
were selected. 
 
July Minutes- No additions or corrections 
Motion to accept July minutes as written: Dave  
2nd: Jess 
Motion: Carried 
 
Membership 
87 members; 3 new members 
 
State Rep 
Next state meeting is Saturday, September 17th at 1:00 p.m. at the Moose Lodge. If you are ordering a 
shirt, the form needs to be turned in by the end of the month. Brad will be attending the state meeting; 
everyone is encouraged to attend. 
 
Road Cpt 
Excused 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS 
Fun Run committee has a finalized report; it was a great event! 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
Scholarship checks will be taken care of by Bill to give to Bonnie 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Christmas committee- Jamie will chair the committee; let her know if you’d like to help. There will 
possibly be a poker run and all donations would go towards purchasing gifts.  
 
Christmas Party- Saturday December 3rd 
Shopping with meeting to follow- Saturday December 10th  



Meeting of the Minds- 6 members are registered; registrants will get together to plan travel details. 
 
Meet in the Middle- Sunday September 18th. Meet at DJ’s at 10:30 a.m., kickstands up at 11:00 a.m. CDT 
Lunch will be at T34; $25 to ride the Badlands. Trudy would like to get an estimated of riders. 
 
Brad will learn the website as it changed due to charges. 
 
Elections for 2023 
-President: Roman 
-VP: Brandon 
-Treasurer: Sarah 
-Secretary: Nancy 
-Membership: Jamie 
-State Rep.: Lori 
-Rd. Cpt.: Chris 
-Sgt. @ Arms: David Mann, Dennis Bruce 
 
Nominations are open through October; elections are in November; new officers take over January 2023 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thank you to Brandon and Roman for helping build beds for Sleep in Heavenly Peace. 32 beds were built 
Saturday. 
 
Halloween party? Consider it for October 2023 
 
NEXT MEETING  
October 8th 2022 
6:30 p.m. 
Location: Bill’s garage 
Pierre, SD 
 
Motion to Adjourn: Brandon 
2nd: Dave 
Motion: Carried 
Adjourned  @ 7:41 p.m. 
 
50/50: Bill won! 
SOL: Lilly Deters won but wasn’t present; $ goes back in to the pot 
 
Minutes taken by Nany Dewell (Thank you!) 
Typed by Sarah Burger (Oahe ABATE secretary) 


